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7632 Poplar Pike
Germantown,TN 38138
(901) 362-1818

SENIOR PICTURE INFORMATION
Hello, my name is Taylor Shappley and I'm the owner of Holland Studio of Photography. Senior year is one of the most important times in a person's life. One of the first things you do for your senior year is have senior pictures taken.  At Holland Studio, we understand the importance of senior pictures and want to make sure you have a memorable experience.  I have recorded a video showing the information that you will need to know to have pictures done with us this Summer. Please visit www.hollandstudio.net to view this video. This will go into greater detail about senior pictures and help answer questions you might have.
We have different sittings starting with the Basic. Signing up for the Basic ensures that your student will have everything needed to be in your school's yearbook. The other sittings you will see on our website are additional settings you can add to your portrait so that you can do multiple outfits of your own.  We have also attached our senior picture brochure to the email so you can see all the sittings we offer to help make your portrait time amazing!
     Yearbook sponsors have deadlines that they have to meet to have sections finished for the yearbook on time. Every year to avoid having seniors missing from the yearbook, the sponsors must reach out to remind the students that they need to have them done because their deadline is approaching. Please don’t wait till the last minute to make your appointment.  It is very important that you make your appointment as soon as possible to have these  photos done. We want our schools to have 100% participation in their yearbooks. 
I know this is a lot of information to read and take in but hopefully this will help prepare you with everything you need to know. To make your appointment, please give us a call: (901) 362-1818.  If you have further questions that haven’t been answered in this email or video, please don’t hesitate to ask when you call.  We are excited to see you this summer and look forward to helping you start your best school year yet! 
                                                                           Sincerely,
                                                                                      Taylor Shappley
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